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ENFORCEMENT PROCEEDINGS 

BRIAN FARLEY BARRED FROM REGULATED ENTITIES AND ADMINISTRATIVE 
PROCEEDINGS INSTITUTED AGAINST DANIEL KOEHLER 

An Order Instituting Proceedings, Making Findings and Imposing
Remedial Sanctions (Order) was entered, by consent, against Brian E. 
Farley (Farley) barring him from association with any broker,
dealer, investment adviser, investment company and municipal
securities dealer. Farley neither, admitted nor denied the findings
of this Order, except as to the entry of an Order of Permanent 
Injunction entered against him on March 1, 1999 in SEC v. Omni 
International Trading, Inc., et al., 97 CIV 2116, D.Minn. Farley
consented to the entry of this permanent injunction, without 
admitting or denying the allegations of the Complaint. The bar 
order against Farley is based on the injunction. 

In addition, an Order Instituting Proceedings (Order Instituting) 
was entered against Daniel L. Koehler. The Order Instituting is 
based on the Order of Permanent Injunction and Other Equitable
Relief by Default entered against Koehler on December 4, 1998 in SEC 
v. Omni International Trading, Inc., et al., 97 CIV 2116, D.Minn., 
pursuant to the Commission's Complaint. A hearing will be scheduled 
for the taking of evidence. 

The Complaint alleged that, from in or about January 1991 through in 
or about February 1995, Omni and the other defendants, including
Farley and Koehler, defrauded public investors through the offer and 
sale of over $4 million in Omni securities. These securities were 
not registered with the Commission. Throughout this time period,
the Complaint alleged that Farley, Koehler and the other defendants,
in connection with the offer and sale of these Omni shares, made 
numerous misrepresentations and omitted to state material facts 
regarding, among other things, Omni's future revenues, the use of 
proceeds, the listing of Omni securities for trading on the National 
Association of Securities Dealers Automated Quotations system, a 
purported tender offer, the expected profit to be made on the tender 
offer and the commissions to be earned. In addition, the Complaint
alleged that Farley, Koehler and others acted as an unregistered
broker or dealer. (Rels. 34-41178, File No. 3-9849; 34-41179, File 
No. 3-9850) 



INVESTMENT COMPANY ACT RELEASES


TCW GALILEO FUNDS, INC. AND TCW FUNDS MANAGEMENT, INC.


A notice has been issued giving interested persons until April 8,
1999 to request a hearing on an application filed by TCW Galileo 
Funds, Inc. and TCW Funds Management, Inc. for an order under 
section 12(d) (1) (J) of the Investment Company Act exempting
applicants from section 12(d) (1) (G)(i) (II) of the Act. The order 
would permit a fund of funds relying on section 12(d) (1) (G) of the 
Act to make direct investments in securities. (ReI. IC-23739 
March 16) 

HOLDING COMPANY ACT RELEASES 

ROCHESTER GAS AND ELECTRIC HOLDCO 

An order has been issued granting an exemption to Rochester Gas and 
Electric HoldCo (Holdco), a wholly owned subsidiary of Rochester Gas 
and Electric Corporation (RG&E), a gas and electric public utility
company. Holdco will acquire RG&E and become a public utility
holding company under the Public Utility Holding Company Act (Act).
Holdco was granted an exemption under section 3(a) (1) of the Act 
from all of its provisions, except section 9 (a) (2). (ReI. 35-26991) 

SELF-REGULATORY ORGANIZATIONS 

PROPOSED RULE CHANGE 

On January 27, 1999, the New York Stock Exchange filed with the 
Commission, pursuant to Rule 19b-4 under the Securities Exchange Act 
of 1934, a proposal (SR-NYSE-99-03) to amend NYSE Rule 431, "Margin
Requirements," to, among other things, provide that short options
positions that are components of certain limited risk spread
strategies (box spreads, butterfly spreads, and debt and credit 
spreads) will be eligible for the cash account, reduce the required
margin for butterfly and box spreads, reduce the required margin for 
certain hedged stock positions, and permit the extension of credit 
on options with over nine months until expiration. Publication of 
the notice is expected in the Federal Register during the week of 
March 22. (ReI. 34 -41168) 

APPROVAL OF PROPOSED RULE CHANGE 

The Commission approved a proposed rule change submitted under Rule 
19b-4 by the American Stock Exchange (SR-Amex-99-01) relating to 
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reductions in the Airline, Natural Gas, Pharmaceutical and 
Securities Broker Dealer Indices Values. (ReI. 34-41164) 

ACCELERATED APPROVAL OF PROPOSED RULE CHANGE 

The Commission granted accelerated approval to a proposed rule 
change submitted by the New York Stock Exchange (SR-NYSE-99-8) under 
Rule 19b-4 to amend paragraph 902.02(C) of the Exchange's Listed 
Company Manual to reduce continuing annual listing fees. 
Publication of the proposal is expected in the Federal Register
during the week of March 22. (ReI. 34-41171) 

IMMEDIATE EFFECTIVENESS OF PROPOSED RULE CHANGE 

The Municipal Securities Rulemaking Board filed with the Commission 
a notice of filing and immediate effectiveness of a proposed rule 
change under Rule 19b-4 (SR-MSRB-99-01) publishing its fourth set of 
questions and answers concerning the interpretation of Rule G-38 on 
consultants. Publication of the notice is expected in the Federal 
Register during the week of March 22. (ReI. 34 -41170) 

WITHDRAWAL SOUGHT 

A notice has been issued giving interested persons until April 6r 

1999, to comment on the application of FirstLink Communications,
Inc., to withdraw its Common Stock, No Par Value, and its Common 
Stock Purchase Warrants from listing and registration on the Boston 
Stock Exchange. (ReI. 34 -41176) 

DELISTING GRANTED 

An order has been issued granting the application of the American 
Stock Exchange to strike from listing and registration oteL,'I'or
Inc., Common Stock, $.50 Par Value. (ReI. 34-41175) 

SECURITIES ACT REGISTRATIONS 

The following registration statements have been filed with the SEC 
under the Securities Act of 1933. The reported information appears
as follows: Form, Name, Address and Phone Number (if available) of 
the issuer of the security; Title and the number and/or face amount 
of the securities being offered; Name of the managing underwriter or 
depositor (if applicable); File number and date filed; Assigned
Branch; and a designation if the statement is a New Issue. 

Registration statements may be obtained in person or by writing to 
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the Commission's Public Reference Branch at 450 Fifth Street, N.W.,
Washington, D.C. 20549 or at the following e-mail box address: 
<public info @ sec>. In most cases, this information is also 
available on the Commission's website: <www.sec.gov>. 

F-6 TOPJOBS NET PLC, 4 ALBANY ST, NEW YORK, NY 10006 (212) 250-8500 

100,000,000 ($5,000,000) DEPOSITARY RECEIPTS FOR COMMON STOCK. (FILE


333-10084 - MAR. 02) (BR. 99 - NEW ISSUE)


F-6 SOUTH AFRICAN BREWERIES LTD /ADR/, 48 WALL STREET, C/O BANK OF NEW YORK, 

NEW YORK, NY 10286 (212) 454-1207 - 25,000,000 ($1,250,000) 

DEPOSITARY RECEIPTS FOR COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-10090 - MAR. 04) 

F-6 JAPAN TELECOM CO LTD /ADR/, BANK OF NEW YORK, 1 WALL ST, NEW YORK, NY 

10286 - 10,000,000 ($500,000) DEPOSITARY RECEIPTS FOR COMMON STOCK. (FILE 

333-10094 - MAR. 04) (BR. 99 - NEW ISSUE) 

S-3 SIGMA ALDRICH CORP, 3050 SPRUCE ST, ST LOUIS, MO 63103 (314) 771-5765 
62,039 ($1,678,775) COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-74163 - MAR. 10) (BR.2) 

S-3 FINANCIAL SECURITY ASSURANCE HOLDINGS LTD/NY/, C/O GENERAL COUNSEL, 

350 PARK AVE 13TH FLOOR, NEW YORK, NY 10022 (212) 826-0100 (FILE 333-74165 

- MAR. 10) (BR. 1) 

S-8 SEACOAST FINANCIAL SERVICES CORP, 791 PURCHASE ST, NEW BEDFORD, MA 02740 

(508) 984-6000 - 200,000 ($2,000,000) COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-74173 
MAR. 10) (BR. 7) 

S-8 SEACOAST FINANCIAL SERVICES CORP, 791 PURCHASE ST, NEW BEDFORD, MA 02740 

(508) 984-6000 - 100,000 ($1,000,000) COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-74175 
MAR. 10) (BR. 7) 

S-4 WINTON FINANCIAL CORP, 5511 CHEVIOT ROAD, CINCINNATI, OH 45247 

(513) 385-3880 - 376,228 ($5,525,849) COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-74177 
MAR. 10) (BR. 7) 

S-8 ZIONS BANCORPORATION IUTI, ONE SOUTH MAIN STREET, SUITE 1380, 

SALT LAKE CITY, UT 84111 (801) 524-4787 - 120,000 ($7,969,200) 

COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-74179 - MAR. 10) (BR. 7) 

S-8 STARNET CO~JNICATIONS INTERNATIONAL INCI FA, 425 CARRALL ST, 

MEZZANINE LEVEL, VANCOUVER BC, Al 00000 (609) 685-7619 - 4,000,000 

($16,000,000) COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-74181 - MAR. 10) (BR. 9) 

S-8 3333 HOLDING CORP, 3333 LEE PKWY, SUITE 500, DALLAS, TX 75219 

(214) 559-6700 - 1,500,000 ($53,765,625) COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-74185-01 

- MAR. 10) (BR. 8) 

S-8 COLONIAL BANCGROUP INC, ONE COMMERCE ST STE 800, POBOX 1108, 

MONTGOMERY, AL 36104 (334) 240-5000 - 64,000 ($485,440) COMMON STOCK. 

(FILE 333-74191 - MAR. 10) (BR. 7) 

S-3 DATA DIMENSIONS INC, ONE BELLEVUE CENTER, 

411 108TH AVENUE NE SUITE 2100, BELLEVUE, WA 98004 (425) 688-1000 
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463,779 ($2,189,036.88) COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-74193 - MAR. 10) (BR. 3) 

S-8 ELECTRIC FUEL CORP, 885 THIRD AVE, STE 2900, NEW YORK, NY 10022 

(212) 230-2172 - 3,000,000 ($9,937,500) COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-74197 

MAR. 10) (BR. 4)


S-3 UNIVEC INC, 999 FRANKLIN AVE, GARDEN CITY, NY 11530 - 350,000


($371,875) COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-74199 - MAR. 10) (BR. 9)


S-3 XOMA LTD, 2910 SEVENTH ST, BERKELEY, CA 94710 (512) 644-1170 

4,481,508 ($13,724,618) COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-74205 - MAR. 10) (BR. 1)


S-l INFOSPACE COM INC, 15375- 90TH AVENUE N.E., REDMOND, WA 98052 

(425) 882-1602 - 3,220,000 ($190,382,500) COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-74207 

MAR. 10) (BR. 3)


S-8 INTRAWARE INC, 25 ORINDA WAY, ORINDA, CA 94563 (925) 446-8729 

4,501,518 ($48,171,552) COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-74209 - MAR. 10) (BR. 7)


S-8 COMMUNITY TRUST BANCORP INC /KY/, 208 NORTH MAYO TRAIL, POBOX 2947,


PIKEVILLE, KY 41501 (606) 432-1414 - 700,000 ($16,275,000) COMMON STOCK.


(FILE 333-74217 - MAR. 11) (BR. 7)


S-l PANTRY INC, 1801 DOUGLAS DR, PO BOX 1410, SANFORD, NC 27330 

(919) 774-6700 - $100,000,000 COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-74221 - MAR. 11)


(BR. 2)


RECENT 8K FILINGS 

Form 8-K is used by companies to file current reports on the following events: 

Item 1. Changes in Control of Registrant. 

Item 2. Acquisition or Disposition of Assets. 

Item 3. Bankruptcy or Receivership.


Item 4. Changes in Registrant's Certifying Accountant.


Item 5. Other Materially Important Events. 

Item 6. Resignations of Registrant's Directors. 

Item 7. Financial Statements and Exhibits. 

Item 8. Change in Fiscal Year. 

Item 9. Regulation S Offerings. 

The following companies have filed 8-K reports for the date indicated and/or amendments to 8-K reports previously 

filed, responding to the item(s) of the form specified. 8-K reports may be obtained in person or by writing to the 

Commission's Public Reference Branch at 450 Fifth Street, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20549 or at the following e-mail box 

address: <public info @ sec>. In most cases, this information is also available on the Commission's website: 

<www.sec.gov>. 
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STATE SK ITEM NO.


Nl\MB OF ISS\JBR CODB 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 S 9 DATE COMMBNT


ABLE TELCOM HOLDING CORP 

ADIRONDACK FINANCIAL SERVICES 

RP INC 

BANCO 

FL 

DE 

x 
x 

02/16/99 

02/19/99 

ADVANCED LIGHTING TECHNOLOGIES INC 

ADVANTA BUSINESS SERVICES CORP 

ADVANTA LEASING RECEIVABLES CORP IV 

ADVANTA LEASING RECEIVABLES CORP V 

ALLEN TELECOM INC 

ALLIED WASTE INDUSTRIES INC 

ALLTRISTA CORP 

ALPINE GROUP INC /DE/ 

AMBI INC 

AMERICAN BANCSHARES INC \FL\ 

AMERICAN EXPRESS CENTURION BANK 

AMERICAN EXPRESS CENTURION BANK 

AMERICAN EXPRESS RECEIVABLES FINANC 

ING CORP 

OH 

DE 

NV 

NV 

DE 

DE 

IN 

DE 

NY 

FL 

DE 

DE 

DE 

X 

x 

x 
x 
x 
x 
x 

x 
x 
x 
x 

x 
x 
x 
x 

x 

x 

X 

x 
X 

X 

03/15/99 

03/10/99 

03/10/99 

03/10/99 

03/01/99 

03/08/99 

03/16/99 

03/15/99 AMEND 

01/21/99 AMEND 

03/12/99 

03/15/99 

03/15/99 

03/15/99 

AMERICAN EXPRESS RECEIVABLES FINANC 

ING CORP II 

DE x X 03/15/99 

AMERICAN MORTGAGE INVESTORS TRUST 

AMERICREDIT FINANCIAL SERVICES INC 

AMES DEPARTMENT STORES INC 

ANGELES PARTNERS X 

ASSOCIATES CORPORATION OF NORTH AME 

RICA 

MA 

DE 

DE 

CA 

DE 

X 

x 

x X 

X 

X 

X 

03/01/99 

03/15/99 

03/16/99 AMEND 

03/01/99 

03/16/99 

ASSOCIATES FIRST CAPITAL CORP 

ASSOCIATES FIRST CAPITAL CORP 

AUDIO BOOK CLUB INC 

BACOU USA INC 

BANCFIRST CORP lOKI 

BARNETT INC 

BEAL FINANCIAL CORP 

BINDVIEW DEVELOPMENT CORP 

BIOPROGRESS TECHNOLOGY INTERNATIONA 

L INC 

DE 

DE 

FL 

DE 

OK 

DE 

TX 

TX 

NV 

X 

X 

X 

X 

x 
x 

x 

X 

X 

X 

X 

x 

x 

x 

03/15/99 

03/16/99 

12/31/98 AMEND 

03/12/99 

02/25/99 

01/01/99 AMEND 

03/11/99 

03/01/99 

03/08/99 

BLUE DOLPHIN ENERGY CO 

BORG WARNER AUTOMOTIVE INC 

BROWNING FERRIS INDUSTRIES INC 

CABLE TV FUND 15-A LTD 

CAPITAL ONE MASTER TRUST 

CAPSTEAD MORTGAGE CORP 

CENTRIS GROUP INC 

CHADMOORE WIRELESS GROUP INC 

CHANCELLOR MEDIA CORP OF LOS ANGELE 

S 

DE 

DE 

DE 

CO 

VA 

MD 

DE 

CO 

DE 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

x 
x 
x 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

03/01/99 

03/01/99 

03/07/99 

02/26/99 

03/15/99 

12/31/98 AMEND 

12/31/98 AMEND 

03/16/99 

03/15/99 

CHANCELLOR MEDIA CORP/ DE x x 03/15/99 
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STATE 8K ITEM NO. 

H1\MB OF ISSUER CODE 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 DATE ca.mlIlT 

CHANDLER INSURANCE CO LTD X 03/11/99 

CHASE COMMERCIAL MORTGAGE SECURITIE NY X X 02/18/99 

S CORP 

CHASE MANHATTAN AUTO GRANTOR TRUST NY X X 02/15/99 

1996-B 

CHASE MANHATTAN AUTO OWNER TRUST 19 DE X X 02/15/99 

96-C 

CHASE MANHATTAN AUTO OWNER TRUST 19 DE X X 02/15/99 

97-A 

CHASE MANHATTAN AUTO OWNER TRUST 19 DE x x 02/15/99 

97-B 

CHASE MANHATTAN AUTO OWNER TRUST 19 DE X X 02/15/99 

98-A 

CHASE MANHATTAN AUTO OWNER TRUST 19 NY x x 02/15/99 

98-B 

CHASE MANHATTAN AUTO OWNER TRUST 19 NY x x 02/15/99 

98-C 

CHASE MANHATTAN BANK /NY/ NY x x 02/15/99 

CHASE MANHATTAN BANK /NY / NY x x 02/15/99 

CHASE MANHATTAN BANK /NY / NY x x 02/15/99 

CHASE MANHATTAN BANK USA DE x x 02/15/99 

CHASE MANHATTAN BANK USA DE X X 02/15/99 

CHASE MANHATTAN BANK USA DE X X 02/15/99 

CHASE MANHATTAN BANK USA DE X X 02/15/99 

CHASE MANHATTAN BANK USA DE X X 02/15/99 

CHASE MANHATTAN BANK USA DE X X 02/15/99 

CHASE MANHATTAN BANK USA DE X X 02/15/99 

CHASE MANHATTAN GRANTOR TRUST 1995- NY X X 02/15/99 

B 

CHASE MANHATTAN GRANTOR TRUST 1995- NY x x 02/15/99 

B 

CHASE MANHATTAN GRANTOR TRUST 1996- NY x x 02/15/99 

A 

CHINA FOOD 6. BEVERAGE CO NV x 12/30/98 AMEND 

CHUBB CORP NJ x 03/12/99 

CIMARRON GRANDVIEW GROUP INC WA X 03/31/99 

CIRCUIT CITY CREDIT CARD MASTER TRU DE x x 02/15/99 

ST 

CIT GROUP INC DE x 03/08/99 

CNB INC /FL FL x x 03/05/99 

COAST HOTELS 6. CASINOS INC x x 02/19/99 

COAST RESORTS INC NV x x 02/19/99 

COASTAL BANCORP INC TX x x 03/31/99 

COLTEC INDUSTRIES INC PA x x 03/16/99 

COLUMBIA CAPITAL CORP/TX/ DE x 03/01/99 

COMCAST CORP PA x x 03/09/99 

COMMUNITY BANCSHARES INC /DE/ DE x x 03/03/99 
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--------------------------------------------------------------------------

STATE 8K ITEM NO. 

NAME OF ISSUER CODE 1 2 3 4 5 678 9 DATE CClMMRHT 

COMPUTER HORIZONS CORP NY X 06/30/98 

CORNUCOPIA RESOURCES LTD X X 03/15/99 

CORONADO INDUSTRIES INC NY X X 03/02/99 

COST U LESS INC WA X X 03/15/99 

CREDENCE SYSTEMS CORP DE X 03/12/99 

CRIIMI MAE FINANCIAL CORP MD X 03/15/99 

CRONOS GROUP N4 X 03/11/99 

CROWN CASTLE INTERNATIONAL CORP DE X X 03/15/99 

CWABS INC DE X X 02/26/99 

CWMBS INC DE X X 05/01/98 

CWMBS INC DE X X 08/01/98 

CWMBS INC DE X X 08/01/98 

DATAWARE TECHNOLOGIES INC DE X 12/31/98 AMEND 

DEXTER CORP CT X X 02/26/99 

DISCOVER CARD MASTER TRUST I DE X X 03/15/99 

DISCOVER CARD TRUST 1993-B DE X X 03/15/99 

DONALDSON LUFKIN & JENRETTE INC /NY DE X X 03/16/99 

/ 
DOUBLE CLICK INC X X 01/20/99 

DOUBLE CLICK INC X X 03/11/99 

DUPONT E I DE NEMOURS & CO DE X 03/15/99 

DYNAMIC HEALTH PRODUCTS INC FL X 08/25/98 AMEND 

DYNAMOTIVE TECHNOLOGIES CORP X 02/18/99 

EASTBROKERS INTERNATIONAL INC DE X 03/15/99 

ECOSCIENCE CORP/DE DE X 12/30/98 AMEND 

EDISON BROTHERS STORES INC DE X X 03/08/99 

EG&G INC MA X X 03/08/99 

EL PASO ENERGY CORP/DE DE X X 03/15/99 

EL PASO TENNESSEE PIPELINE CO DE X X 03/15/99 AMEND 

EMMIS COMMUNICATIONS CORP IN X 03/12/99 

FCNB CORP MD X 03/16/99 

FINANCIAL ASSET SECURITIES CORP DE X X 03/12/99 

FINGERHUT MASTER TRUST DE X 03/15/99 

FINGERHUT RECEIVABLES INC DE X 03/15/99 

FIRST COMMONWEALTH FINANCIAL CORP / PA X X 12/31/98 AMEND 

PAl 

FIRSTAMERICA AUTOMOTIVE INC /DE/ DE X 12/31/98 AMEND 

FIRSTAR CORP /NEW/ WI X,X X 03/09/99 

FNANB CREDIT CARD MASTER TRUST X X 03/15/99 

FORME CAPITAL INC DE X 03/15/99 

FUND AMERICAN ENTERPRISES HOLDINGS DE X X 03/10/99 

INC 

GENELABS TECHNOLOGIES INC /CA CA X X 03/15/99 

GLOBAL IMAGING SYSTEMS INC DE X X 03/08/99 

GRAND CASINOS INC MN X 03/16/99 AMEND 

GREEN TREE FINANCIAL CORP MN X 03/12/99 
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STATE 8K ITEM NO. 

NAME OF ISSUER CODE 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 DATE COMMENT 

X 

X 

X 

x 

x 

HCC INSURANCE HOLDINGS INC/DE/ DE 

HEALTH POWER INC /DE/ DE 

HEALTHDESK CORP CA 

HOST MARRIOTT CORP/ MD 

HOST MARRIOTT L P DE 

HOUSEHOLD INTERNATIONAL INC DE 

IBM CREDIT RECEIVABLES INC DE 

IBM CREDIT RECEIVABLES LEASE ASSET DE 

MASTER TRUST 

IMH ASSETS CORP IMPAC CMB TRUST SER CA 

X	 X 03/08/99 

X	 X 12/31/98 AMEND 

X 03/02/99 

X 12/30/98 AMEND 

X 12/30/98 AMEND 

X X 03/09/99


X X 03/15/99


X X 03/15/99


x 03/15/99 

x x 03/15/99 

x 02/16/99 

x 01/25/98 

x 03/15/99 

x	 x 03/10/99 

x 03/15/99 

x 02/25/99 

x 03/12/99 AMEND 

X	 x 03/15/99 

x	 x 03/15/99 

x 03/10/99 

x 12/29/98 AMEND 

x x 02/02/99


x 03/02/99


x 03/15/99


x 12/31/98 AMEND 

IES 1999-1 

IMPSAT CORP 

INTERLEAF INC /MA/ 

INTERUNION FINANCIAL CORP 

ISRAMCO INC 

JACKSONVILLE BANCORP INC 

JCP RECEIVABLES INC 

JONES GROWTH PARTNERS L P 

KELLSTROM INDUSTRIES INC 

KENNEDY WILSON INC 

KEY CONSUMER ACCEPTANCE CORP 

KEYCORP /HEW/ 
KSL RECREATION GROUP INC 

LAKES GAMING INC 

LAM SW INC 

LETS TALK CELLULAR & WIRELESS 

LEVEL 8 SYSTEMS INC 

LOCH EXPLORATION INC 

LOCKHART CARIBBEAN CORP 

LOTUS PACIFIC INC 

LSI LOGIC CORP 

MACK CALI REALTY L P 

MAGAININ PHARMACEUTICALS INC 

MARK IV INDUSTRIES INC 

MA 

DE 

DE 

TX 

DE 

CO 

DE 

DE 

DE 

OH 

DE 

MN 

NV 

INC	 FL 

NY 

TX 

VI 

DE 

DE 

MD 

DE 

DE 

x 

XXXXXXXX 12/31/98 AMEND 

x 12/31/98 AMEND


x x 03/16/99


x x 03/09/99


x 03/15/99


x x 03/04/99


x 02/28/99


x x 03/10/99


x	 x 03/09/99 

x	 x 01/25/99 

x x 03/16/99 AMEND


x x 03/01/99


x 03/31/99 

X 02/18/99 

X 02/18/99 

x x 03/15/99 

x x 03/08/99 

MELLON BANK NA MELLON BANK HOME EQU NY 

ITY LOAN TRUST 1996-1 

MELLON BANK PREMIUM FINANCE LOAN MA NY 

STER TRUST 

MELLON RESIDENTIAL FUND CORP MORT P DE 

AS THRU CER SER 1998 TBC 

MEMC ELECTRONIC MATERIALS INC DE 

MEREDITH CORP IA 

METALINE MINING & LEASING CO WA 

METRIS MASTER TRUST DE 

METRIS RECEIVABLES INC DE 

METRO-GOLDWYN-MAYER INC DE 

METROCORP BANCSHARES INC 

NEWS DIGEST, March 17, 1999 9 



STATE 8X ITEM NO.


NAME OF ISSUER CODE 1 2 345 678 9 DArB COMMENT


MGI PROPERTIES MA X X 03/12/99 

MHM SERVICES INC DE X 12/31/98 AMEND 

MID AMERICAN ENERGY HOLDINGS CO /NE IA X X 02/26/99 

W/ 

MID AMERICAN ENERGY HOLDINGS CO /NE IA X X 03/11/99 

W/ 

MULTIMEDIA ACCESS CORP DE X X X 02/25/99 

NATURADE INC DE X 03/11/99 

NAVIDEC INC CO X X 03/10/99 

NEW FRONTIER MEDIA INC /CO/ CO X X 03/08/99 

NEW HORIZONS WORLDWIDE INC DE X X X 03/01/99 

NEW PLAYBOY INC DE X X 03/15/99 

NEWPORT NEWS SHIPBUILDING INC DE X 03/16/98 

NORTHLAND CRANBERRIES INC tWIt WI x 12/30/98 AMEND 

OAK HILL FINANCIAL INC OH x x 03/11/99 

OLD KENT FINANCIAL CORP /MI/ MI x 03/12/99 

OWENS & MINOR INC/VA/ VA x x 03/11/99 

PAINEWEBBER MORTGAGE ACCEPTANCE COR DE x x 03/12/99 

PORATION IV 

PARK PLACE ENTERTAINMENT CORP DE x 03/12/99 AMEND 

PE CORP NY X 03/08/99 

PEDIATRIX MEDICAL GROUP INC FL x x 02/10/99 

PEREGRINE SYSTEMS INC DE x x 03/02/99 

PHAR MOR INC PA X x 03/15/99 

PHARMHOUSE CORP NY X 03/15/99 

PHOENIX INVESTMENT PARTNERS LTD/CT DE X x 03/15/99 

PITTSTON CO VA x 03/15/99 

POTOMAC ELECTRIC POWER CO VA x 03/15/99 

PRI AUTOMATION INC MA X x 03/02/99 

PROFFITTS CREDIT CARD MASTER TRUST NV x x 03/15/99 

PRUDENTIAL BACHE WATSON & TAYLOR LT TX X 02/26/99 

D 3 

PRUDENTIAL BANK & TRUST CO /GA/ GA x x 02/28/99 

PRUDENTIAL SECURITIES SECURED FINAN DE x x 03/15/89 AMEND 

CING CORP 

PRUDENTIAL SECURITIES SECURED FINAN DE x x 03/15/99 AMEND 

CING CORP 

QUADRAMED CORP DE x x 03/12/98 

R&B FALCON CORP DE x 03/16/99 

RACOM SYSTEMS INC DE x 03/02/99 

RAINBOW RENTALS INC OH X x 03/01/99 

RESORTQUEST INTERNATIONAL INC x x 02/25/99 

RIGHTCHOICE MANAGED CARE INC MO x 03/11/99 

SALOMON BROTHERS MRT SEC VII INC MR DE X X 02/25/99 

T PS THR CERT 1999-2 

SAVANNAH BANCORP INC GA X 01/31/99 
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STATE 8K ITEM NO. 

NAME OF ISSUER CODE 123456789 DATE CXMmNT 

SCANSOFT INC 

SEALED AIR CORP/DE 

SEARS CREDIT ACCOUNT 

I 

MASTER TRUST I 

DE 

DE 

IL 

x 
x 
X X 

X 03/02/99 

03/15/99 

03/15/99 

SERACARE INC 

SEROLOGICALS CORP 

SERVICEMASTER CO 

SOLOMON BROS MORT 

UST CERT SERIES 

SECURITIES 

1999 1 

VII TR 

DE 

DE 

DE 

DE x 

x 

X 

X 

X 

09/29/98 AMEND 

12/29/98 AMEND 

03/16/99 

02/25/99 

SONAT INC 

SOURCE MEDIA INC 

SPORTS CLUB CO INC 

STANLEY WORKS 

STARWOOD HOTEL & RESORTS 

INC 

WORLDWIDE 

DE 

DE 

DE 

CT 

MD 

x 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

03/15/99 

02/11/99 AMEND 

02/18/99 

03/15/99 

03/15/99 

STARWOOD HOTELS & RESORTS 

STELLEX INDUSTRIES INC 

STM WIRELESS INC 

STONERIDGE INC 

STRATEGIC DIAGNOSTICS INC/DE/ 

STRUCTURED ASSET MORTGAGE INVESTMEN 

TS INC 

MD 

DE 

DE 

OH 

DE 

DE 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

03/15/99 

03/01/99 

03/09/99 

12/31/98 AMEND 

02/26/99 

02/25/99 

STRUCTURED 

TS INC 

ASSET MORTGAGE INVESTMEN DE X 02/25/99 

STRUCTURED 

TS INC 

ASSET MORTGAGE INVESTMEN DE X 02/25/99 

STRUCTURED 

TS INC 

ASSET MORTGAGE INVESTMEN DE X 02/25/99 

STRUCTURED 

TS INC 

ASSET MORTGAGE INVESTMEN DE X 02/25/99 

STRUCTURED 

TS INC 

ASSET MORTGAGE INVESTMEN DE X 02/25/99 

STRUCTURED 

TS INC 

ASSET MORTGAGE INVESTMEN DE X 02/25/99 

STRUCTURED 

TS INC 

ASSET MORTGAGE INVESTMEN DE X 02/25/99 

STRUCTURED 

TS INC 

ASSET MORTGAGE INVESTMEN DE X 02/28/99 

STRUCTURED 

TS INC 

ASSET MORTGAGE INVESTMEN DE X 02/28/99 

STRUCTURED 

TS INC 

ASSET MORTGAGE INVESTMEN DE X 03/01/99 

SUMMA INDUSTRIES 

SUPERIOR BANK FSB 

SUPERIOR TELECOM INC 

T NETIX INC 

TCI SATELLITE ENTERTAINMENT INC 

CA 

IL 

DE 

CO 

DE 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

03/05/99 

02/19/99 AMEND 

03/15/99 AMEND 

12/31/98 AMEND 

03/16/99 
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STATE 8K ITEM NO. 

NAME OF ISSUER CODE 

TEARDROP GOLF CO DE 

THERMO ELECTRON CORP DE 

TMP WORLDWIDE INC DE 

TRANSOCEAN OFFSHORE INC DE 

TRAVELERS BANK CREDIT CARD MASTER T DE 

RUST I 

TRIMERIS INC DE 

TV GUIDE INC DE 

UGLY DUCKLING CORP DE 

UNION CARBIDE CORP /NEW/ NY 

UNISOURCE ENERGY CORP AZ 

UNITED INVESTORS REALTY TRUST TX 

UNITRODE CORP MD 

US WATS INC NY 

USAA FEDERAL SAVINGS BANK 

USAA FEDERAL SAVINGS BANK 

USABANCSHARES INC PA 

VALSPAR CORP DE 

VIDEO CITY INC DE 

WALTER INDUSTRIES INC /NEW/ DE 

WAXMAN INDUSTRIES INC DE 

WIRELESS ONE INC DE 

WMC SECURED ASSETS CORP DE 

YAMAHA MOTOR RECEIVABLES CORP DE 

ZEVEX INTERNATIONAL INC NV 

123456789 DATE C<MmNT 

x 03/10/99 

x x 03/15/99 

x x 03/16/99 

x x 03/15/99 

x x 03/15/99 

x x 03/12/99 

x x x 03/01/99 

x x 03/16/99 

x 03/16/99 

x x 03/05/99 

x 12/31/98 AMEND 

x x 03/15/99 

x 03/16/99 

x 02/28/99 

x 02/28/99 

x x 03/09/99 

x x 02/26/99 

x 12/28/98 AMEND 

x x 03/01/99 

x x 03/09/99 

x x 03/15/99 

x x 02/28/98 

x 03/15/99 

x 03/15/99 AMEND 
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